TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain citizens of Australia resident in the City of Tamworth area of New
South Wales and elsewhere draws to the attention of the House:

the lack of an Australia Post retail outlet in the shopping centre complex undergoing
redevelopment and nearing completion in North Tamworth, known as the "Northgate
Shopping Centre".

We therefore ask the House to respectfully request Australia Post to establish a new, full
retail outlet in the newly renovated Northgate Shopping Centre at North Tamworth in view
of the large, existing residential population in close proximity to the Centre as well as the
nearby St. Andrew's Retirement Village, two private schools and new residential
subdivisions already established or being established in the local area.



